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Saint Vincent de Paul Primary School 
167A Ligoniel Road 
BELFAST 
BT14 8 DP 

 

1st September 2022 
 

Dear Parents/ Guardians  
 

Once again welcome back to our new school year. It has been a pleasure 

welcoming the children back looking so smart and well rested. 

 

VERY IMPORTANT 

 

I understand that Parents are having a lot of difficulty getting their free 

school meals and uniform grant entitlement-UNFORTUNATELY if your child is 

NOT on our free school meals list you have to pay for your child’s meal. Please 

ensure that you have made an application to the EA. You can do this online 

eani.org.uk Or by contacting the EA on 02890564000.You can also check this 

with Mrs Kelly in the school office  

 

Even if you don’t wish your child to apply for free school meals and you are 

entitled please apply as this results in the budget allocated to the school.  
 

 
 

 

I look forward to working with you during this new academic year. Take care. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 
Bronagh McVeigh 
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